
 

 

KING GEORGES PARK WORKS UPDATE & 
DECEMBER/JANUARY WORKING 
ARRANGEMENTS 
 

As we continue to make progress at our King George’s Park site, we would like to notify you of some 
upcoming works.  
  

On Monday 6 January we will start preparing the site in order to commence piling works on Wednesday 8 
January.  Steel piles will be installed over two weeks, which will form the permanent work structure of the 
kiosk.  Temporary steel sheet piles will then be installed over three weeks to extend the existing cofferdam 
within the site.  The works will take place during our normal working hours: Monday-Friday 8am-6pm, 
Saturday 8am-4pm. 
 

We do not anticipate these works to be intrusive and though some noise and vibration is expected through 
these works, we will endeavour to keep both to a minimum through careful management and monitoring 
arrangements. 
 

Over the Christmas period there will be no construction works taking place. Our last day of construction 
work will be on Friday 20 December and they will recommence in the New Year on Monday 6 January. 
During this period, we will continue to have a security presence and some office personnel in the offices 
only. 
 

We would also like to thank all our residents for their cooperation throughout 2019 and wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 

If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will be able to advise you on the Independent Compensation 
Panel (ICP). 
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Duration of work 
 
• From 6 January for 5 weeks 

• 8am- 6pm Monday to Friday, 8am-4pm Saturday 

• One hour start up and shut down periods either side of 
these working hours 

 
 
 

What to expect 
 

• Permanent structure piling and sheet piling 

• Some noise and vibration 
 
What will we do 
 

• We will monitor vibration and noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise both 
 

 

 


